ALL SAINTS

CATHOLIC COLLEGE

ORARE LABORARE SERVIRE

09 November 2022

Dear parents and carers,

As you may be aware, transport unions are planning industrial action on Thursday 10th November 2022
which will mean limited or no London Underground service. Other services, including Overground and bus
services, will run, but are likely to be extremely busy.

This proposed strike action willmake it difficult for pupils and staff to be at school for the usual start time.
As a result, IF the proposed strike action goes ahead tomorrow, we will start the school day slightly later
than usual, with pupils expected in school for a 9.15 am start. Pupils will go into registration as usual and
then straight into their second lesson.

If your child’s journey to school is likely to be severely disrupted and they will be unable to attend
school please call school as usual on 020 8969 7111 Option 2. Pupils that are unable to attend will be
expected to catch up with missed work at a later date.

Should industrial action be cancelled we will expect students to attend school as usual.

Please do not reply directly to this email. Instead, if you have any questions, please email
support@allsaintscc.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Paul Walton

Deputy Headteacher
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